
 

 

 

 

 

July 29, 1996 

 

 

Mr. Anthony Radosti 

Metropolitan Crime Commission of New Orleans, Inc. 

Tidewater Place Box 40 

1440 Canal Street, Suite 2005 

New Orleans, LA  70112-2735 

 

Dear Mr. Radosti: 

 

Thank you for calling this morning to tell us about the article in the Times-Picayune on the Clay Shaw 

diaries.  Because of your call, we were able to obtain the article immediately and read about the 

public disclosure of these interesting records. 

 

We look forward to working with you in August. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Laura Denk 


